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Department of State

Division of Corporations - . R
Attn: Mr. Lee Yarbrough o023 vh 2270

April 3, 2017
Dear Mr. Yarbrough,

On February 28, 2017, our association became aware that an unauthorized individual filed a
2017 annual report on behalf of the Association without our knowledge or consent. The report
had been filed five days earlier, on February 23, 2017. The person who filed the report changed
the name of our Board President and registered agents to the names of two people who are not at
all associated with the Florida Sheriffs Association.

As corrective action, our Association filed an amended annual report on February 28, 2017 and
changed the names of our registered agent and Board President back to the correct ones. In
addition, we have filed a police report with Leon County Sheriff’s Office (Case number
1700G36574) and they are investigating the matter.

Please include this letter as a Statement of Fact on our records, showing that we do not agree
with the annual report filed on February 23, 2017. If you have any questions regarding this
matter, please contact our Controller, Trish Eldridge at 850-877-2165. '

Sincerely,

Steve Casey
Executive Director
Florida Sheriffs Association



